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The Mansfield School Committee acknowledges there are occasions when the school 
community desires to create a dedication, memorial, or recognition of an individual. All 
temporary or permanent dedications, memorials, and recognitions must receive prior 
approval from the Superintendent or designee.  
 
As places designed primarily to support learning, school sites should not serve as the 
main venue for permanent memorials. Permanent dedications, memorials or recognitions 
shall be limited to endowments or scholarships. Scholarships and endowments may be 
established either as one-time or perpetual awards, with a description of the purpose of 
the endowment or scholarship. The superintendent/designee reserves the right to accept 
or decline such endowments or scholarships.  
 
 
Temporary dedications, memorials, or recognitions for individuals that exist for no longer 
than one month, will be limited to flower arrangements, banners, photos, notes, locker or 
student desk displays.   
 
 
Any permanent memorials in existence before the adoption of this policy can only be 
removed by a vote of the School Committee.  
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